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As a parent of an Oregon public charter school student, I am writing in support of 

House Bill 3444. HB 3444 will ideally fix a deep disparity happening in Oregon 

Schools. 

Charter school enrollment has gone up greatly but funding is seriously lagging behind 

that of our local public schools. The funding should be fair across the board. 

 

Please vote yes on HB 3444. 

 

Thank you, 

Katrina Schmidlkofer 


